
 
 
 
 
 



 



From: H&P Anderson
To: Submissions
Subject: Re: PC63 Submission received - Phillipa Anderson
Date: Tuesday, 14 July 2020 8:02:15 a.m.

Good morning Tina

I would like to speak to my submission when the time comes please. On my submission I
indicated that I would not speak but have changed my mind.

Warm regards

Pip

On 08 July 2020 at 11:10 Submissions <submissions@selwyn.govt.nz> wrote:

Kia ora Phillipa

 

Thank you for your submission on Proposed Plan Change 63 (PC63), which
was received on 07 July 2020. Once the submission period is closed all
submissions received on PC63 will be summarised and will be publicly
notified. Further submissions will then be invited to clarify points raised on
the submissions received.

 

Reports are then prepared and presented to a public hearing as required, which
submitters are invited to attend. I will write to you in due course outlining the
process timeframes.

 

Please feel free to respond to this email should you have any further queries.

 

Kind regards

 

Tina Van der Velde

District Plan Administrator

 

 

From: H&P Anderson [mailto:hgp.anderson@xtra.co.nz] 
Sent: Tuesday, 7 July 2020 3:47 p.m.

mailto:hgp.anderson@xtra.co.nz
mailto:submissions@selwyn.govt.nz


To: Submissions <submissions@selwyn.govt.nz>
Subject: Fwd: Notice of submission on Proposed Plan Change 63

 

 

---------- Original Message ---------- 
From: H&P Anderson <hgp.anderson@xtra.co.nz> 
To: submission@selwyn.govt.nz 
Date: 07 July 2020 at 12:56 
Subject: Fwd: Notice of submission on Proposed Plan Change 63

 

---------- Original Message ---------- 
From: H&P Anderson <hgp.anderson@xtra.co.nz> 
To: hgp.anderson@xtra.co.nz 
Date: 07 July 2020 at 12:54 
Subject: Notice of submission on Proposed Plan
Change 63
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